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- Since our May, 2005 District Committee Meeting, I have been looking for volunteers to 
serve on the workshop panels for our Day Of Sharing. I have had a few members sign up, 
but there are still more job openings. 
- Thanks to all who have been helping to get the items we require for the DOS. 

- I attended the Cook Forest Conference. 
- I have been to Cook Forest several times for the Conference weekend, but this 

was the first time I was registered and attended all of the Conference events. It was 
excellent. 

- This Saturday, June 4th 2005, District 23 is having a Day of Sharing in Latrobe PA, At 
St. Vincent College. I intend to be there. 

- This Sunday, June 5th 2005, is the Area 60 Post Conference Assembly, at the Days Inn 
at Butler PA. I intend to be there also. 

*** Note to all GSR’s: It is part of the GSR’s job description to attend area assemblies, 
therefore all groups should be represented by their GSR or alternate, and as it is part of 
your duties, your group should financially support you to attend. (travel expenses)*** 

***** District 41 (that’s us) is hosting the Post Conference Assembly. We will be 
providing the refreshments for the meeting and cleaning up.***** 

- As with our District meetings, all AA members are welcome to attend the Area 
functions, I hope to see as many of you there as possible. 

Love and Service 
Bob 


